
INVITATION FOR PARTICIPANT
INVITATION TO ATTEND BTSF WORKSHOP ON
SUSTAINABLE USE OF PESTICIDES DIRECTIVE (SUD) 2009/128/EC
EXPERIENCES ON ITS CURRENT IMPLEMENTATION AND POSSIBLE FUTURE PERSPECTIVES
TO BE HELD AT THE EUROPEAN COMMISSION,
GRANGE, DUNSANY, CO. MEATH, IRELAND
FROM 28 TO 30 APRIL 2020
 
Dear National Contact Point,
Your competent authority is invited to send a representative, or, where there is more than one competent authority one representative per Member State, to attend the workshop on Sustainable use of pesticides Directive (SUD) 2009/128/EC: Experiences on its current implementation and possible future perspectives to be held at the European Commission's Directorate for Health and Food Audits and Analysis located in Grange, Ireland from 28 to 30 April 2020. The workshop is being organised under the European Commission's initiative Better Training for Safer Food (BTSF).
You may consult the objectives and draft programme of the workshop via the following link.
The target participant is a person who is actively involved at central level in the supervision of implementation of the sustainable use of pesticides Directive 2009/128/EC or equivalent legislation in non-Member States.
Please note that good command of English is expected from each participant to allow a good understanding and contribution in the workshop as interpretation will not be available.
Travel and accommodation for participants in the workshop will be arranged by a contractor ICF NEXT. Participants should not make their own flight and hotel arrangements.
The workshop will start at 13:30 on Tuesday 28 April and will end on Thursday 30 April at 12:30. A dinner will be offered on Tuesday and Wednesday evening.
The European Commission will cover the costs of travel and two (2) hotel nights (the night of Tuesday 28 April to Wednesday 29 April and the night of Wednesday 29 April to Thursday 30 April).
The person you nominate should register directly with the contractor ICF Next via the following link as soon as possible and by 12 March 2020 at the latest in order to be contacted for travel arrangements.
Registration Link 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any additional questions.
Yours sincerely,
BTSF Overview Report Workshop Secretariat
BTSF-unionoverviewaudits@iservice-europa.eu
On behalf of 
European Commission – Consumers, Health, Agriculture and Food Executive Agency and
The Directorate-General for Health and Food Safety
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